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Management 
Hans-Joachim Naber is the tireless driving 
force behind the development and realisation 
of innovative products. 
Ingrid Naber unerringly controls the areas human 
resources, organisation and finance. 
Lasse Naber shapes the future direction of the 
company with drive and vitality.  
 
 
 

Kitchen accessoires 

Naber GmbH 
A dynamically growing company within the 
kitchen accessories sector. More than 3,500 
accessories items belong to the product range. 
Numerous internationally recognised design 
awards underline the innovative power of the 
family-owned business which is successful for 
decades. 
 
 

 

 
New Head of Purchasing at Naber 
 
The end of January 2024 will see a personnel change in the Purchasing 
department at Naber GmbH, which is a cause of great regret among the 
management and staff: After some 43 years with the company, the Purchasing 
Manager and authorised signatory, Mr. Friedrich Kotmann, is retiring. Since 15 
January 1981, with his commercial expertise and his enthusiasm for high-quality 
kitchen accessories, he has been one of the driving forces behind Naber’s 
success. 
 
However, this loss goes hand in hand with the joy of having gained an extremely 
competent new purchasing manager: Mr. Mathias Schonhoff, who has already 
been under contract with Naber since 1 March 2022, is set to take over this 
responsible position from Mr. Kotmann in February 2024. He was Head of 
Purchasing at a regional mechanical engineering company for many years and 
from 2015 to 2022 he was in charge of the entire materials management including 
logistics. Mr. Schonhoff will be supported by Mr. Guido Lammering, who is 
responsible for operational purchasing.  
 
Against the background of this broad practical experience and thanks to his 
winning personality, Mr. Schonhoff enables Naber to continue its innovation-
oriented business policy. The Management Board expresses its sincere thanks to 
Mr. Kotmann for his decades of far-sighted and reliable service in the Purchasing 
department of the Nordhorn-based family business. 
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